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Saarbrücken, 13.07.2022 

 
Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) 
 
Dear business partner, 
 
for all cables and wires supplied by Faber, we hereby confirm conformity for the listed substances 
from the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) revision 02.05.2021. 
 
In this context, the products were not explicitly tested in a laboratory. The information based on 
confirmations from our suppliers and to the best of our knowledge. 
 
 
For further information, please contact Mr. Benjamin Backes (BBackes@faberkabel.de). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
KLAUS FABER AG 
 
 
 
 
i. V. Benjamin Backes 


